
 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 CLASSED BASED ASSEMBLIES 

Assemblies start at 9.50am and finish 

at 10.05am – all parents from the 

classes below are welcome to come 

along. 

Year 5 – Thursday March 23rd 

Year 4 – Thursday April 6th 
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EASTER 
 
On Wednesday 5th April we will be having 
our Easter tea event.  During this activity, 
children in years 3 and 4 will share the 
Easter story through song and drama.  This 
will be followed by an Easter bonnet parade 
and an egg decorating competition.  
 
Please make your child’s bonnet at home 
and bring it into school on the 5th of April.  
The eggs will be decorated in school with 
school resources and anything that your 
child wants to bring in from home to help 
decorate their egg. 
 
After the drama performance and bonnet 
parade there will be tea and coffee available 
as well as cakes for sale.  
 

 

EASTER EGGS 

We will be hosting an Easter egg 

raffle at the beginning of April.  

Any donated Easter eggs will be 

gratefully received. 

 

TALENT SHOW AUDITIONS 

Over the next two weeks we are 

running auditions for our Talent 

Show which will take place on 

Thursday 30th March. 

Please encourage your child to share 

their talent with their class so that 

they can be put through to the ‘live’  

final. 

The talent show tickets will be 

available to buy from next week at 

£1.00 per ticket and these can be 

purchased from the office. 

Wait till you see our judging panel… 

Simon Cowell will be out of a job! 

Parental questionnaire 

During parents evenings over the next two weeks you will 

have the opportunity to take part in the annual governors 

parents survey. The survey provides the governing body 

with information about how parents feel about the quality 

of education provided by school. Please take the time to 

complete the survey as this is a great opportunity for the 

governors to know what is working well in school and 

what we can do to improve the school further.  

Thank you… 

The costumes, books and reading experiences 

made our World Book Day fabulous. 

 


